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TO: Board of Directors
Mike Fletcher, Executive Director

FROM: Nathan Hughes, Technical Manager 
SUBJECT: May 2022 Update

Facility Maintenance
o Overgrown shrubs removed to increase visibility from the building
o Scheduling to have the parking lot resealed and striped
o Scheduling to have some of the overgrown trees removed and prune a couple trees that are 

growing into the building
MAJCS

o Servers have been moved to the new hardware
FAA

o Received my Part 107 to better inspect radio sites and assist partner agencies. 


